
The Annual Public Meeting is a great opportunity for patients and the 
public to find out more about health services in South Lincolnshire.    

The Council of Members (Practice Representatives) and Governing 
Body members will be in attendance and will present the CCG’s Annual 
Report and Accounts 2015/16 and outline the CCG’s performance over 
the financial year and plans for the future, including Commissioning 
Intentions for 2016/17. 

There will also be an opportunity for members of the public to pose 
questions to the CCG’s Council of Members and Governing Body 
members.  

!!!!
!
ANNUAL PUBLIC MEETING  

Thursday, 29 September 2016 at 5.30 pm to 7.00 pm 
(doors open at 5.00 pm) 

Springfields Event Centre, Camel Gate, Spalding, 
Lincs, PE12 6ET

!
If you would like to know more information about the event or register your 
attendance, please contact: !
Mrs Julie Ellis-Fenwick, CCG Corporate Secretary/Manager 
South Lincolnshire CCG 
Telephone: 01522 573939 
Email: julie.ellis-fenwick@southlincolnshireccg.nhs.uk 
Website: www.southlincolnshireccg.nhs.uk !
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